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June 3, 2008 
 
NEWS RELEASE 
 
FROM:  Liane Welch, Director 
 
RE:  Public Hearing for a ‘No Parking’ zone on Oceanview Avenue, Barview 
 
WHEN:  Wednesday June 18, 2008 at 10 AM 
 
LOCATION:  Tillamook Board of County Commissioners’ conference room on the third floor of 
the Tillamook County Courthouse at 201 Laurel Avenue, Tillamook, Oregon 97141 
 
Tillamook County Public Works is bringing before the Tillamook Board of County 
Commissioners the issue of a ‘No Parking’ zone proposed on both sides of Oceanview Avenue 
from mile post 0.00 – 0.44.  This proposal was made by the Garibaldi Fire Department to the 
Tillamook County Road Department because the road width for Oceanview Avenue does not 
meet the Oregon Fire code allowing for parking on either side of the road. 
 


